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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-8000
ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR HOUSING-

FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER


July 11, 2007

MORTGAGEE LETTER 2007-12
TO: 


ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

ATTENTION: 
Single Family Servicing Managers

SUBJECT: 

Management and Marketing (M&M) Change for Philadelphia

Homeownership Center (Philadelphia HOC)

            The purpose of this Mortgagee Letter is to update Mortgagee Letter (ML) 2004-40.  The latter ML announced points of contacts and geographic areas of responsibilities for single family management and marketing (M&M) contracts awarded in August of 2004.  ML 2004-04 has been updated periodically to announce changes to previous information.  This ML follows suit to announce that the contact information for preservation and protection (P&P) issues related to HUD’s single family properties in Virginia and West Virginia has changed as indicated below. 
            Effective immediately, all P&P information and or issues for Virginia and West Virginia must be sent to the name and address indicated below. Mortgagees must take the appropriate steps to immediately effect these changes.  Please direct any questions to Ivery Himes at HUD HQ, (202)708-1672 x 5628.
HARRINGTON, MORAN, BARKSDALE, INC.

330 MAIN STREET

HARTFORD, CT 06106

CONTACT PERSONS: Barbara Pouliot (bpouliot@hmbireo.com)

& Marc Boucher (mboucher@hmbireo.com) 

Telephone: (860)244-2783

Fax:             (860)244-2799







Sincerely,



                                                  Brian D. Montgomery

                                                  


Assistant Secretary for Housing

                                                    

Federal Housing Commissioner 

www.hud.gov                espanol.hud.gov

